
Oliver Hoban

From: Julie Friend

Sent: 26 September 2024 11:26

To: Oliver Hoban

Subject: RE: 4/24/2050/0R1 - LAND AT SCALEGILL ROAD, MOOR ROW

Hello 
 
The changes do not alter the original comments made by Strategic Housing on this application.  
 
Thanks 
 
Julie Friend 
Social Inclusion and Housing Team Leader 


